
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Letter for DENR MIMAROPA for the Structural Plans for Safe Philippines Project
1 message

Safe Philippines Project Management Office <safephpmo.dilg@gmail.com> Wed, Nov 3, 2021 at 3:02 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day!

May we kindly follow up and receive feedback on our request regarding a copy of the existing Structural Plan of the DENR
MIMAROPA building?

Thank you and stay safe.

On Thu, 21 Oct 2021 at 11:43, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.  Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Office of the
Regional Executive Director for  information and further instructions per document tracking number 
E-2021-73535



Thank you.



Liza

ICT Staff



On Thu, Oct 21, 2021 at 11:22 AM Safe Philippines Project Management Office <safephpmo.dilg@gmail.com> wrote:


Dear Director Ferrer:

We would like to express our gratitude for
 giving us permission to conduct a site survey for the Long Term
Evolution
Fourth Generation (LTE 4G) base station on January 28, 2021.

Consequently,
the DENR MIMAROPA building is found to be a suitable location to
establish the base station.
Thus, we are now preparing the Structural
 Investigation Report. In this regard, we
would like to request for your
building’s Structural Plans for our team to compute the tower reaction if
the building can support the tower.

Further, if the
building can bear such equipment, we would like to request permission for the
establishment of
the LTE 4G base station in your building for the full
implementation of the Project.

Should you
require additional information, your staff may contact Ms. Clarisse Anne Arena
at these numbers
8876-3454 local 3301/3303 or through email at safephpmo.dilg@gmail.com.

 
Thank you and looking forward to your favourable response.


-- 

(Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.)


Regards,


Clarisse

Program Management Office
Safe Philippines Project-Phase I
Office of the Undersecretary for Peace and Order
Department of the Interior and Local Government
26/F DILG-NAPOLCOM Center
EDSA corner Quezon Avenue, Quezon City
Telephone Number: (02) 876-3454 local 3301/ 3303

-- 
(Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.)
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